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December 20,2021

Office of the City Manager
Robert Eads

1110 Houston Street

PO Box 579

Laredo, Texas 78042-0579

Dear Mr. Eads:

In reference to an e-mail sent on your behalf by Manuel De Luna, Jr. dated November 18,
2021, requesting a Minor Boundary Modification under the Alternative Site Framework
of the existing Foreign Trade Zone No. 94 located in Laredo, Texas, the Port Director,
Customs and Border Protection (CBP), Port of Laredo, concurs with the request as noted
in your documentation. The Minor Boundary Modification will not pose any significant
enforcement challenges and will enhance utilization of Foreign Trade Zone No. 94 which
is managed by the City of Laredo.

CBP Officers conducted a pre-site inspection of the designated site for UNIMEX located
at 13604 Interstate Frontage Rd. and determined that the site meets all security standards.
When the application to activate this zone is received, CBP Officers will conduct a final
survey of this facility to ensure security, suitability and fitness of the facility to receive
merchandise in a zone status as per 19 CFR 146.6(c)(2).

Please do not hesitate to contact my staff if you require additional information or have
any questions.

"% Javier Vasquez

Assistant Port Director Trade
US Customs and Border Protection

CC:  Jeffrey Miller, Airport Manager
Ana Hourigan, Administrative Ass. I



